Kadriorg, 20 August 2012

Your Excellency, dear Colleague,

On behalf of all Estonian people, it is with great pleasure that I convey to you my congratulations and good wishes as you and the people of Hungary celebrate your country's National Day.

Mr. President I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the invitation to the 6th World Congress of Finno-Ugric Peoples. I gladly accept this invitation and look forward to visiting your country in September.

I agree with you that this occasion will also provide us a good opportunity to bilaterally exchange views on all issues of common interest and will afford us an excellent opportunity to give a fresh impetus to cooperation between Estonia and Hungary.

While looking forward to our upcoming meeting, please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours,

Toomas Hendrik Ilves

His Excellency Dr. János Áder President of the Republic of Hungary BUDAPEST